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Seed Program: 
 
In the second half of 2015, NFP sent another seed 
shipment out to five organizations around the world. 
While we had worked with two of the organizations 
before, Nature-Care Cameroon and Zimconserve, 
three of the organizations are new to NFP. This 
means that this last seed shipment was sent to 
Ecuador, Zimbabwe, the Democratic Republic of 
Congo, Cameroon, and Tanzania. We are thrilled to 
be expanding our seed distribution, and have 
already been in contact with other organizations 
interested in receiving a 2016 seed shipment. We 
are looking forward to receiving field reports with new photos and project information now that 
we’ve crossed the six-month mark. We expect to send one more seed shipment in the fall of this 
year to an expended list of counties. 
 

 
Small Grants: 
 
The New Forest Project Small Grants 
Program had been halted after the last 
successfully implemented project in 
2014, as further funding has been 
difficult to guarantee. However, as 
more and more organizations continue 
to apply, we will be re-examining this 
policy and considering a grant for Fall 
2016. 
 
 

For more information contact:    
Lysette House  
Email: lhouse@theintlcenter.org 
Phone: 202-285-4328 
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